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Brent A. Starnes

From: Joe Duksa <joe.ddenterprises@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 1:36 PM
To: Brent A. Starnes
Subject: Fwd: Recycling Application

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: cdphehmrecycling - CDPHE, cdphe <cdphe.hmrecycling@state.co.us> 
Date: Fri, Oct 29, 2021, 1:28 PM 
Subject: Re: Recycling Application 
To: Joe Duksa <joe.ddenterprises@gmail.com> 
 

Hi Joe, 
 
Scrap metal recycling is actually exempt from the recycling regulations in Colorado.  However, we are always looking for 
more information to include in our annual recycling report.  There are a number of facilities that voluntarily report 
annual recycling numbers to us, so that we have a more complete picture of what is actually being recycled in 
Colorado.  Voluntary reports are always maintained as confidential.  If that is something you would be willing to do, I 
would greatly appreciate it.  If you are, just let me know, and I'll add you to my email reminder list for annual reports. 
 
Thanks, 
Jace 
 
On Thu, Sep 9, 2021 at 10:21 AM Joe Duksa <joe.ddenterprises@gmail.com> wrote: 
We are a current metal recycling facility located in Routt County.   
 
Joe  

 
 
 
--  

Jace Driver 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Materials Management Unit 
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